
PUBLIC MEETING
May 9, 2018

Wallace Elementary School Cafeteria 
7:00-9:00pm

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
(NJDEP) invites the communities of Jersey City, Hoboken 
and Weehawken to a Public Meeting on the Rebuild by 

Design – Hudson River Project. 

WHAT IS THE PROJECT?
The Rebuild by Design - Hudson River Project is a 
comprehensive urban floodwater management strategy 
to reduce the flood risk from storm surge and rainfall 
flood events to flood prone areas within the Project 
Area, which comprises the entire City of Hoboken, and 
adjacent areas of Weehawken and Jersey City. The US 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 
awarded $230 million to the State of New Jersey for the 
Project, which includes the design and environmental 
impact analysis of the overall comprehensive master 
plan of the entire project (including the Resist and Delay, 
Store, Discharge components) and funding for the 
construction of the Resist components (coastal storm 
surge projects).

WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT?
During this phase of work, the Resist components (flood 
control structures to resist storm surge) will be designed.  
NJDEP is engaging the public and stakeholders in the 
Project Area to participate in the design of the Resist 
components (see map below).
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At this meeting you will:

• Get an overall update on the Project;

• Look back at what was accomplished during the
feasibility phase and past milestones for the project;

• Meet or be re-introduced to the NJ DEP Project Team;

• Hear how we selected the Design Team, led by
AECOM;

• Learn about upcoming design zone workshops,
when and how to participate in the design phase.
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